
 

 

 

For all homeowners 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

 

 From now on, all complaints, grievances, regardless of the name used 
must be sent by email to the officehg7@gmail.com and the members of ther 
Board who manage the complex, will read them and respond to you as soon as 
possible. 

 People easily forget that it is volunteers who help, and this for several 
activities, cooking, preparation of evenings, games, decoration, BBQ, etc ... and 
even the management of your buildings and the Phase. 

 All the people of the site are here to live in an atmosphere of good 
understanding and harmony, in a context of respect.  

 It is unacceptable that we tolerate aggressive behavior (physical or 
verbal), discussion is appropriate. 

 

 

Your Board of Directors HG7 

 

 

 


